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association of university and college employees 

July 20, 1982 

Mr. L.A. Aavisto, ?Upervisor 
Trades Section 
Physical Plant 

We would like to h~ve six fluorescent bulbs (~ne from each light) removed 
from our office, since the glare is causing eye irritation. 

As I understand from our telephone conversation, there will be no charge 
for this work. 

Sincerely, 

r 4 · rCvv'l·~~ 
Shirley Irvine 
Co-ordinator 
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